
Survey
2021

for parents and carers who have children or young  

people with Special Educational Needs or Disability

Dear Parent or Carer
We are the Parent Carer Forum, a group of volunteer parents and carers in Cheshire West 
and Chester who have children and young people with Special Educational Needs and / or 
a Disability (SEND), working in partnership with professionals. 
This survey is your chance to share your views on how the local authority meets the needs 
of children and young people (from birth to 25 years old) with special educational needs 
and disabilities and their families.

It is your opportunity to make a difference.
We would really appreciate your time in completing the survey as your input is invaluable. 
The survey closes on 31st January 2022.
If you have more than one child it would be really helpful if you could complete a survey 
for each child with SEND.
There is certain information that we will need to capture to help us understand how your 
experience may differ from others across the borough. 
If you have any questions about this survey, would like a printed copy or require any 
assistance in giving us your feedback, please contact us at contact.pcfcwac@gmail.com

• We will complete an analysis of the survey and take a report  
to local decision makers from education, health, social care and 
voluntary sector across Cheshire West and Chester.

• We will publish the report on our website and on the LiveWell  
website www.livewell.cheshirewestandchester.gov.uk by March 2022

• We will use the information to influence change in local services. 

• We will share the report with Ofsted as part of our contribution to the local area inspection. 

What  
will happen to the results of the 

survey?

Click here - TO COMPLETE THE PCF SURVEY 2021

Email: contact.pcfcwac@gmail.com        www.pcfcheshirewest.org

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/7GCRZSP
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